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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: David Hoexter
Cc: Angel LaMarca
Subject: RE: Grimit Auto Oakland RO0000413 Seminary Ave.

David, 

  Your request for an extension is approved. ACEH believes the extra time spent to prepare a comprehensive SCM before 

the work plan is prepared will result in cost savings in the long run. 

Regards, 

Barb Jakub 

 

From: David Hoexter [mailto:david@hoexterconsulting.com]  

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2009 9:41 AM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Angel LaMarca 

Subject: Grimit Auto Oakland RO0000413 Seminary Ave. 

 

Hi Barbara: 

 
RE:  RO 0000413; Grimit Auto, 1970 Seminary Ave, Oakland  
 

This note is in reference to your letter dated December 5, 2008.  This note follows my verbal voice message 

request to extend the work plan / SCM for the site to approximately March 20 2009 from the current February 

20, 2009.   

 

Thanks in advance for your consideration. 

David F. Hoexter 
 
Registered Environmental Assessor (REA) 
Professional Geologist (PG) 
Certified Engineering Geologist (CEG) 
 
Hoexter Consulting, Inc. 
734 Torreya Ct, Palo Alto, Ca 94303 
Ph:  650-494-2505 
Fax:  650-494-2515 fax 
Email:  david@hoexterconsulting.com 
 
 

 

 


